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September 29, 2015 BPC #15-0301

The Honorable Eric Garcetti 
Mayor, City of Los Angeles 
City Hall, Room 303 
Los Angeles, California 90012

Attention Mandy Morales

Dear Honorable Mayor:

RE: DONATION OF A 2015 KAWASAKI MULE, VALUED AT $16,144.10, FROM THE 
FRIENDS OF WEST L.A., FOR THE BENEFIT OF THE LOS ANGELES POLICE 
DEPARTMENT

At the regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners held Tuesday, September 29,2015, the 
Board APPROVED the Department’s report relative to the above matter.

The Board requests, subject to your approval, that this matter be forwarded to City Council for their 
approval.

Respectfully,

BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS

J v iVr-
MARIA SILVA
Commission Executive Assistant II
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TO: The Honorable Board of Police Commissioners

Mh1A1FROM: Chief of Police DATs
t r» l,x- i {J,

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF NON-MONETARY DONATION

RECOMMENDED ACTION

1. That the Board of Police Commissioners APPROVE the Department’s Report and 
TRANSMIT to the Mayor and City Council for ACCEPTANCE the donation of a 
2015 Kawasaki Mule for the Los Angeles Police Department (Department).

DONOR INFORMATION: ITEMS/AMOUNT: VALUE:

Friends of West L.A. (#335-15)
Mr. Michael Eveloff, President 
10940 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 2000 
Los Angeles, California 90024 
(310)943-1837

2015 Kawasaki Mule $16,144.10

DISCUSSION

The donation is for the benefit of West Los Angeles Area (WLA) for the purpose of transporting 
officers and equipment in off terrain locations such as beaches or rural areas in the 65 square 
miles that make up WLA, Currently WLA does not have any off road vehicles in its fleet, and 
due to the increase of homeless encampments and other police problems associated with hard to 
reach areas, accessing these areas have posed a serious challenge for WLA personnel. The 
donation will help with the effectiveness and efficiency of policing in the community. The 
donation has been reviewed by George Yamanka, Commanding Officer, Motor Transport 
Division, and will be added to the Department’s fleet. The donor will be responsible for service 
and repairs.

No expressed or implied commitments or promises were made to the donor or representatives 
of the donor. The donor will not receive any preferential treatment, endorsement, or 
recommendation; and the donor is not allowed the use of any Department patents.

Administrative Services Bureau has reviewed the donation and determined that it has been 
submitted in accordance with Section 5.467 et seq. of the Los Angeles Administrative Code, 
which provides for the receipt and acceptance of donations to the Department.
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If you have any questions, please contact Sergeant Alora Pema, Commander’s Aide. 
Administrative Services Bureau, at (213) 486-7060.

OAR.Respectfully, MJAISSIPoCice a
/pprovea

/Secretary

CfrArRClEUBfeeK 
Chief of Police
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TO: Commanding Officer, Administrative Services Bureau

FROM: Commanding Officer, West Los Angeles Area

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO ACCEPT DONATION — KAWASAKI MULE

It is requested that Administrative Services Bureau (ASB) approve and forward correspondence 
to the Board of Police Commissioners to accept the unsolicited donation of one 2015 Kawasaki 
Mule, VIN JKBAFSC12FB502899 at the value of $16,144.10. The donation was provisionally 
received on July 14, 2015.

The donation is for the benefit of the West Los Angeles (WLA) community for the purpose to 
transport officers and equipment in off terrain locations (beaches and rural areas) in the 65 
square miles that make up WLA. Currently WLA does not have any off road vehicles in its fleet, 
and due to the increase of homeless encampments and other police problems associated with 
hard to reach areas have posed a serious challenge for WLA personnel. The acceptance of this 
donation helps the effectiveness and efficiency of policing in this community.

DONOR INFORMATION: Friends of West L.A. (FOWLA) is a 501C(3) non-profit
organization/community benefit fund dedicated to supporting West 
L.A. schools, parks, libraries, police and firefighters. Tax ID is 
26-1693591

Michael Eveloff, Email: President@Fowla.org
Friends of West L.A.
c/o Strumwasser & Woocher LLP
10940 Wilshire Boulevard
Suite 2000
Los Angeles, CA 90024 
Fax/Phone:310-943-1837

CONTACT PERSON: 
ADDRESS:

All possible conflicts of interest have been researched. No expressed or implied commitment or 
promise was made to the donor or representatives of the donor; the donor will not receive any 
preferential treatment, endorsement, or recommendation; and, the donor is not allowed the use of 
any LAPD patent. The continuing cost for service to the Kawasaki Mule will be donated by 
Friends of West Los Angeles for the next four years, the life of the vehicle, The only cost to the 
city will be for fuel.

mailto:President@Fowla.org
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Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Sergeant Teri Casey, West 
Los Angeles, at (310) 444-0710.

Approved:

—■"
BEATRICE MJGIRMALA, Deputy Chief 

iding Officer 
Operations-West Bureau

TINA M. NIETO, Captain 
Commanding Officer 
West Los Angeles Area

Co:


